
 

 

 

 

 
 

Your 2016 Annual Report 
 
Have you requested a printed copy of your Annual Report? 
Some members chose to receive a printed copy of their super fund Annual Report when 
they were members of The Universal Super Scheme (TUSS). They won’t receive a 2016 
TUSS Annual Report as there were no members in TUSS at the date of preparation. 
 
The MLC Super Fund, of which you are now a member, will not have an Annual Report 
issued for the financial year ending 30 June 2016, as members did not join until 1 July 2016. 

 
What this means for you 
You don’t need to do anything. The Annual Report 2017 for the MLC Super Fund will be 
made available next year to download and you will be sent a printed copy. If you no longer 
want to receive a printed copy, please call us or email us at contactmlc@mlc.com.au. 

 
We’re here to help 
If you have any questions please speak to your financial adviser or call us on 132 652 
between 8am and 6pm (AEST/AEDT), Monday to Friday. 
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